
 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER                             JANUARY 6, 2025 
 

IF IT EVER HAPPENS – If there is ever a time that we have a late start on a Wednesday, 
we will have an adjusted schedule. If we need a late start on a Wednesday, the school 
hours would be 9:45 – 2:30. Please note this change for a late start Wednesday. 
Information and details would be pushed out through our SchoolMessenger system. 
 

SCHOOLMESSENGER COMMUNICATION – We use SchoolMessenger, an automated 
communication system, to inform our families of vital information or emergencies 
pertaining to school, staff, and students. Phone bulletins will go out to families during 
inclement weather or any other emergency at school. All phone numbers that you 
registered with Centerville School will be called. If you have any concerns or problems 
with this message system, please call the school.  
 

WEATHER RELATED DELAYS AND CLOSURES – Centerville uses the FlashAlert.net 
system for weather related notices. This network accesses local radio and TV stations. 
We also place information on the PTC FaceBook page “Centerville PTC” and on our 
website. Please stay informed and connected any way you choose. 
 

FOCUS ON LEARNING – January and February are Centerville School’s optimum 
learning times. We strive to limit distractions and attend our full attention to learning 
and growing. Please ensure your student attends regularly to take full advantage of our 
learning programs that are dedicated to high standards! 
 

Looking Ahead:  End of 2nd quarter, Friday, January 17 
NO SCHOOL, Monday, January 20; Martin Luther King, Jr Day 
Report Cards Hand Delivered, Thursday, Janauary 23 

 

NON-DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT - Centerville School District #215 does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis 
of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, 
disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The following employee(s) has been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Kristin 
Cameron, Principal 2315 Centerville Hwy. Centerville, WA 98613 (509) 773-4893 kristin@centervilleschool.org. 
COORDINATOR INFORMATION – Principal Kristin Cameron is the Compliance Officer for Title IX, Section 504, and Civil Right 
questions or complaints. Complaint procedures and other information may be found on the website at www.centervilleschool.org. 
509-773-4893. kristin@centervilleschool.org 
POLICY AND PROCEDURES – Information about student, staff, and school policies and procedures may be found on the school 
website at www.centervilleschool.org or by coming into the school and asking for information. This includes policies on sexual 
harassment, harassment intimidation and bullying (HIB), gender-inclusive practices, Section 504, language access services, 
homelessness, and equity. 
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